
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
C/O Legal , Audit & Assurance 

Department of Industry, Innovation and Science 
10 Binara Street 

Canberra City ACT 2601 
02 6276 1781  

Email: adrp@industry.gov.au 
Web: www.adreviewpanel.gov.au 

 

 
By email 
 
 
Dear Commissioner, 

CLEAR FLOAT GLASS exported from the PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA, REPUBLIC 
OF INDONESIA AND THE KINGDOM OF THAILAND 

Applicant: Guardian Industries Corp Ltd 
 
The Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) review of Clear Float Glass exported from the 
People’s Republic of China, Republic of Indonesia and the Kingdom of Thailand was 
initiated on 11 October 2016. A copy of the public notice is attached. 
  
To support the ADRP review, the ADRP requests the Anti-Dumping Commission (ADC) 
provide the following documents: 
  

1. The Statement of Essential Facts (SEF) including any confidential attachments 
relevant to the grounds of the review application; 

2. Any parties’ submissions to the ADC commenting on the inquiry into the continuation 
of Anti-Dumping measures, including confidential attachments relevant to the 
grounds of the application for review; 

3. Any confidential attachments to Final Report 335; 
4. Any other relevant information (as defined in s269ZZK Customs Act 1901) pertinent 

to the grounds of review raised by the Applicant. 
 
Confidential and Public Documents 
Only confidential versions of documents need to be provided. Public versions of documents 
that have been published on the ADC website, including on the Electronic Public Record for 
the relevant case, are not required. 
  
 



Due date for documents 
The ADRP Member requests the ADC provide the documents requested by 18 October 
2016. 
  
Provision of documents 
Documents are to be loaded to the ADRP extranet in this folder: (Please contact the ADRP 
Secretariat for access. Ph. 02 6276 1787.) 
 

  
 
For large documents and complex Excel formatted documents, please contact the ADRP 
Secretariat prior to placing documents in SIGBOX. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
ADRP Secretariat on behalf of the ADRP Member 
11 October 2016  
 




